Good Response
To Sponsored
Hill Event 9//5/4

THERE has been a good
response to the call for stretcher
bearers to take part in a
~sponsored climb of Bennachie
~ on Sunday.
~ Two teams are lined up to
carry Neil Watt of Kennethmont
and Paul Dunbar of Inverurie to
the top of the hill in separate
climbs at 9.30 a.m.and 1.30 p.m.
Both lads are wheelchair-bound
and are tremendously excited at
the prospect of seeing the view
from the top and are hoping for a
fine clear day. |

Members of the public are
invited to join the climbs which
will start at the Rowantree Car
Park. Members of the Bailies of
Bennachie, the Garioch
Hillwalking Club, Inverurie
Police, Inverurie Venture Scouts
and Inverurie Health Centre are
taking part in the project and
have been collecting donations
for Muscular  Dystrophy
Research. Further gifts of money
can be given to Inspector Ken
Duguid at the Inverurie Police
office; the Health Centre to Dr.
Jim Black; Mr James Mackay at
the Academy or to Mr Bill
Henderson, Chairman of the
Hillwalking Club.

After all the excitement a
barbecue will be held in the car
park after each climb.



